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After today's announcement the secretary of state must delay any decisions on the a66 until after the conclusion of 
the investigation. 
To not wait would be negligence and a complete waste of taxpayers money. 
The secretary of state should also listen to the recommendation from the woodland trust and request a Arboculture 
assessment. 
Natural England has also stated that it recommended that the secretary of state should seek advice on whether the 
scheme complied with the new stricter obligation to seek to further the conservation of protected landscapes. 
 
William Ferson  
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